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Monday 14th June 2021 

 

Year 5 Taster morning at Cranbourne on Thursday 8th July 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

We are aware that you will be giving much thought over the next year about which secondary school will be best for 

your child. We know that this is an important decision for every child and family. With this in mind, we have been 

invited to attend a Year 5 taster morning at Cranbourne secondary school on Thursday 8th July.  

 

We will take part in a range of curriculum-based activities with the staff at Cranbourne school. This is a great 

opportunity for the children to experience secondary education and find out more about the school. Miss Lounton 

and Miss Mould will accompany the children throughout the morning.  

 

Cranbourne have arranged transport for our pupils. A coach will pick up the children from school at 8:45am and 

return them back to school for 12pm. Please ensure your child arrives promptly at 8:30am to allow us time to register 

before disembarking. The children will be returning to have their lunch at school as normal.  

 

The children should wear full school uniform and bring a named water bottle with them.  

 

Please complete the online form to confirm your child’s attendance https://forms.gle/mBWvfHySvW7KzTwv7 (you 

may need to copy and paste this into a new web browser).  

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Barker  

Year 5 Teacher (Rooksdown)  
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